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Reception: Rowan and Sycamore 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the last half term in Reception.  

The first week back is World Ocean Week and our inquiry theme for this half-term will be around 

the theme of under the sea and over the seas.  We will also be marking Refugee Week and 

Norfolk Welcomes thinking about our safe places and how we welcome newcomers. This all 

runs alongside skill development in all seven areas of learning planned in response to your 

children’s interests and needs. We attach an overview of our term’s learning.  

PE will continue to be on Tuesdays and Thursdays, when the children will need to come to 

school in their sportswear. We advise you to provide your child with a sun hat and to apply sun 

cream on warmer days. (Sun cream cannot be applied in school.) This term Reception will be 

learning cricket with cricket coach Russel Cole, who currently teaches in year 4. 

Towards the end of the term we will be running transition day and the children will have other 

opportunities to meet their new teacher and review the highlights of their time in Reception. 

If there is any further information or support you require, please do try and catch one of us at 

the school gate; contact us via email or contact the school office to arrange a conversation 

by phone.  

Kind Regards 

The Reception Team 

 

 

mailto:office@hethersettwoodside.norfolk.sch.uk

